
USA Dance Houston        Chapter 5003 

Watch this Space 
May 14, 2016 Second Saturday Dance 

 

Based on information received from The Dance Place: 

Due to the storm the week of April 18th, The Dance Place has 
once again experienced the flooding. Upon inspection, water 

was found to accumulate under the floor. Due to safety reasons 
and precaution, The Dance Place has decided to re-do the floor 

for most of the rooms.  

The Dance Place will therefore be temporary closed until 
further notice.  

 

 

The USA Dance Houston Chapter is investigating alternate 
locations for the May 14th Second Saturday Dance and will 

post the location on this web site and send an email blast with 
the location. 

 

                                 
 
 
 

more information, visit us at www.houstonusadance.org or call 713‐594‐8523. Contributions to USA Dance, Inc. are 

deductible under Sec. 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code. 


